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Donna Laviolette
Manager, Global Sustainability 

1 International Drive 
Rye Brook, NY 10753

Tel +1.914.323.5756
Email: donna.laviolette@xyleminc.com



June 10, 2019


Dear Global Compact Stakeholders:

Xylem Inc. recognizes that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact and the UN CEO Water Mandate is the preparation and posting of an annual Communication on Progress (COP) comprised of a statement of continued support for the two initiatives, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes as a result of our related sustainability initiatives. 

We are currently experiencing a delay in the publication of our annual sustainability report due to additional and welcomed feedback from some of our investment and NGO stakeholders.   Our sustainability report is an integral part of our COP and this year we will be announcing our enhanced sustainability framework as well as an ambitious slate of 2025 signature goals. We feel that it is vital to include this information in our 2019 COP Submission.

We hereby request an extension so that we can post a COP that accurately reflects Xylem’s efforts and progress in implementing both the UN Global Compact and the UN CEO Water Mandate commitments. We will submit and post our COP on the UN Global Compact website on or before July 12, 2019.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,




Donna Laviolette
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